
Jesus said to his disciples: "In so far as you did this to
one of these brothers/sisters of mine, you did it to me."
There are many ways of looking at what Christianity is
about and most of them are valid. This extraordinary
statement by Christ brings us to the very heart of it - the
absolute dignity of every human being, the beloved of God.
We practise our Christianity primarily through our love for
one another and our care for all those in need. They say
that charity begins at home. How true that is. Very often
the person who is in most need is a wife or husband who is
being taken for granted. Or there is often the child or
young person who has everything except real affection for
which they crave. But charity cannot remain at home. It
has to spread out to the faith community and through that
community to the poor and marginalised. That is how we
honour Christ as our King.    Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Our Lord Jesus Christ, Universal King
Monday - Thursday: 9.00am 

Friday: 7.30pm; Saturday: 10.00am;
Vigil: 7.30pm. Sunday: 9.00am; 11.00am 
(Children's Liturgy continues at 11am)

Sunday 26th November at 11.00am - Deceased Members of
St Oliver Plunkett's GAC & St Columba's Camogie Club.

Friday 1st December at 7.30pm
Month’s Mind Mass for Mary Clarke, RIP

Saturday 2nd December at 7.30pm
First Anniversary Mass for Margaret Duffin, RIP

Continuous Prayer Movement 
for Marriage & Family Life

Our Parish day of Prayer takes place 
next Wednesday 29th November.

Rosary: The Bethany Bereavement Group
will lead the Rosary next Sunday at
3.00pm in the old Greenlough Church. 
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Rosary around the Coast of Ireland for Faith & Life.
A service and prayers will be held this Sunday 26th
November at 2.30pm in St Mary’s Star of the Sea Chapel,
Portstewart and on the beach. Everyone most welcome.

Children’s Liturgy
Please note that Children who are
attending our Children's Liturgy
must go to the seats with their
parents for the beginning of Mass.
They should only go to the Quiet
Room when called for Children's Liturgy. Please Do
NOT drop off your child on the way in. (We have had a
number of distressed children who had no idea where to
look for parents after Children's liturgy.)

Christ The King



Website: www.greenlough.com

Collections 19/11/17: Weekly: £1152.31. 
Building Fund: £466.64; Retired Priests: £92.50.

Thank  you for your continued generosity.

Pilgrimage to Fatima - 20 September 2018 - 7 nights.
Spiritual Directors

Rev Fr. John Downey & Rev Fr Dermott Harkin. 
Direct, return flights from Dublin to Lisbon - full board,
Hotel Avenida. Cost: €799. €100 off, if paid in full by
December 8th 2017. Insurance: €29 extra (if required).
Single Room supplement: €30 per night. Bus Transfer:
Dublin Airport return. All cheques must be made payable
to Pilgrimages Abroad. For further details, please contact:
Bridie Gallagher@ 028 2564 4181. 

Sacred Heart Messenger Magazine - The December
Issue is now available on the table at the Church Door.

Greenlough Christmas Mass Bouquets
now available from the usual sellers. £2.00 each.

Envelope Counters for December: Emily Mullan, Pat
Bradley; Paul J Bradley & Pat Madden. Thanks to Liam
McAteer, Pauline McAteer, Eamon McAteer, Rosemarie
McAllister, Seamus McAllister, Conor McAteer & Declan
Maguire who counted during November.

Church Cleaning Rota for December - Nuala Downey,
Emily Mullan, Pat Bradley & Loretto Maguire. Thank

you for all your help. If anyone would like to join thre rota
please contact Paddi in the parish office. Thank You.

Bannvalley Community Group - CHRISTMAS TREE
LIGHTS will be switched on in Clady on Friday 1st
December at 7.00pm. Come along and enjoy the night
and with any luck the Man from the North Pole will make
an appearance!!!

Youth 2000 will be hosting their Annual
Christmas Retreat in Newbridge College,
Newbridge, Co. Kildare from Friday 8th

to Sunday 10th December.
Free buses available. Booking essential.

See Youth 2000 Ireland Facebook page, visit:
www.youth2000.ie or telephone 0035316753690. 

Greenlough GAC
The Club will hold their AGM on Tuesday 5th December
at 7.30pm. All members, players & parents of our youth
players are asked to attend. Have a say in your club!!!

The Underage Presentation for U/6 - U/14 players will
take place on Thursday 7th December at 7.00pm in the
Hall. Our Special guest is Tyrone All Star, Mattie
Donnelly. All parents are encouraged to come and support
the children.

Anyone wishing to help out with Underage Coaching or
Management in any way for 2018 should contact Paul
Downey at 07708909400.

Lotto 20/11: Jackpot not won. 5, 6, 8, 18.
£25: Diarmuid Clarke, online, Annemarie
Walsh, Greenlough. Jackpot: £2400 next week. 

Parish Newsletter - Urgent!!!
Please note the parish office will
be closed from Monday 4th to
Sunday 10th December.
Any notices with events during the
period from Monday 10th - Sunday 16th December
should be sent to Paddi by 1.00pm this Wednesday
29th November so that the newsletter can be
prepared in advance.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil:7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
Holydays:

Vigil: 7.30pm
During the day:
9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

Saturdays:
After Vigil Mass 

Eves of First
Fridays &
Holydays:

After evening 
Mass

TELEPHONE

NUMBERS:
Fr. Graham
7964 2458
Fr. Harkin
2582 1190

Parish Office:
2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
2582 1066
St. Mary’s
College:

2582 1370


